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Phoenix, Arizona 85003-1611 
 
 

STREET TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT 
PAVEMENT MAINTENANCE  

CONSTRUCTION INSPECTION ON-CALL SERVICES 
RFx 6000001489 

 
NOTIFICATION LETTER NO. 2 

 
DECEMBER 7, 2023 

 
 
This notification letter shall become part of the Request for Qualifications for the above 
referenced project. 
 
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS: 
 
Q1. What is the project number we are to use for this submittal? 
A1.  No project number. 
 
Q2. Are we allowed to use the City of Phoenix logo in our submittal? 
A2. Yes. 
 
Q3. Are consultant project photos allowed to be used on the front and back cover of the 

submittal? If they are allowed on the cover pages, will they be counted in the page 
count? 

A2. They will be counted toward page count if they contain information that can be 
evaluated. 

 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged.  
 

 

 
Kathleen Kennedy 
Contracts Specialist II 
CITY OF PHOENIX 
DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION PROCUREMENT 
 
 
************************END OF NOTIFICATION************************ 


